
Northern Wyoming Mental Health Center Service Delivery During COVID-19 Pandemic 

 

NWMHC is OPEN to provide care for Wyoming citizens in Sheridan, Johnson, Weston, and Crook 

counties. Our team is developing protocols for seeing clients in the safest and most effective 

way possible. The plan in this communication is subject to rapid change as circumstances 

dictate. Please check back with us at www.wyomentalhealth.org or 

www.facebook.com/nwymhc for up-to-date information. 

The NWMHC COVID-19 Response Plan as of 3/20/2020 is as follows: 

• We are actively reaching out to all clients to offer support and determine the best way 
to provide services. 

• We are rapidly and aggressively moving toward the provision of extensive telehealth 
services; to be implemented within the next week.  

• We are still providing services to clients including injections, weekly pill box fills, and 
crisis services. 

• We have suspended all in-office and face-to-face services through 4/3/2020.  We are 
making exceptions for crises/emergencies where need dictates.  

• We will re-evaluate the COVID-19 Response Plan prior to 4/3/2020.  

On-call services are still in place and available 24/7.  
  

Northern Wyoming Mental Health Center is here for you during this difficult time. 
 
County Contact Numbers - In case of an emergency, call 911.  
 
Sheridan:  

- Business Hours (307) 674-4405  
- After hours (307) 674-2065 

Johnson: (307) 684-5531  
Crook:  

- Business Hours (307) 283-3636 
- After hours (307) 283-3501 

Weston:  
- Business Hours (307) 746-4456 
- After hours (307) 746-3700 

 

http://www.wyomentalhealth.org/
http://www.facebook.com/nwymhc



